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Timothy Foss 
Great Lakes Concrete Supply 
4075 Pier North Boulevard 
Flint, MI 48504 

 
Dear Timothy Foss: 

 
Subject: Approved Supplier Request 

 
This letter is in response to your request for Approved Supplier recertification privileges 
received on January 15, 2024, by the Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT). 
MDOT is granting Approved Supplier recertification privileges to Great Lakes Concrete 
Supply, Flint, Michigan. The facility will be added to the Approved Supplier listing in the 
MDOT Materials Source Guide (MSG). 

 
This change will be made in the next update of the MSG. Until then, this letter serves 
as approval to supply to MDOT projects. 

 
• Reminder: As an Approved Supplier, you cannot modify the material received 

from the Approved Manufacturer in any way. Continued compliance with the 
certification distribution requirements when shipping to an MDOT project is 
emphasized. 

 
Please notify Construction Field Services Materials Control when changes occur to the 
above noted company information. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 
Approved Supplier process, please feel free to contact me at 517-636-4938 or 
WarrenD7@Michigan.gov. 

Sincerely, 
E-SIGNED by DENNIS WARREN 

on 2024-03-07 12:47:50 EST 

Dennis Warren 
Materials Quality Assurance Analyst 
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Timothy Foss 
Great Lakes Concrete Supply 
4075 Pier North Boulevard 
Flint, MI 48504 

 
Dear Timothy Foss: 

Subject: Approved Manufacturer Request 
 

This letter is in response to your request for Approved Manufacturer certification 
privileges for Great Lakes Concrete Supply received on January 15, 2024, by the 
Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT). The correspondences and requested 
information have been reviewed and are acceptable. Great Lakes Concrete Supply will 
be added to the Approved Manufacturer listing in the MDOT Materials Source Guide 
(MSG) for the following materials. 

 
1. Bar Reinforcement (Uncoated), 905.03 
2. Bar Reinforcement (Epoxy Coated), 905.03C 

 
This change will be made in the next update of the MSG. Until then, this letter serves 
as approval to supply to MDOT projects. 

 
Please notify Construction Field Services Materials Control when changes occur to the 
above noted company information. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 
Approved Supplier process, please feel free to contact me at 517-636-4938 or 
WarrenD7@Michigan.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 
E-SIGNED by DENNIS WARREN 

on 2024-03-07 12:49:36 EST 

Dennis Warren 
Materials Quality Assurance Analyst 
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